
THE RANDY ROGERS MEMORIAL CLAY SHOOT
raised $40,000 to support Mon Health’s greatest
needs and UNOS, the United Network for Organ
Sharing. Special thanks to:
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FALL EVENT UPDATE

THE MON HEALTH MEDICAL CENTER AUXILIARY
celebrated its 60th year of the Ball of the Year, raising
$450,000 for our Caring Cottage, a home away from
home for our patients and their families. We thank all
of our generous sponsors who made this possible.

Together, this is how we MAKE THE DIFFERENCE!

If you are interested in learning about leaving a legacy gift to Mon Health through your estate, please contact
Laura McCall, Senior Director of Philanthropy, at 304-282-2289 or Laura.McCall@VandaliaHealth.org.

CHRIS BATTIN receives the Mon
Health Community Service Award,
named in her honor. This award
recognizes her tireless volunteer
work at Mon Health and in the 
community. Thank you Chris!

CLAY SHOOT RAISES $40,000

BOTY RAISES $450,000

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=1250561662884042&ref=sharing

